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PBSD Stakeholders, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our community for participating in our Annual 

Report to the Public and Master Plan Public Hearing last night.  The event was well attended 

with opportunities for questions and answer sessions and public comments.  

Please watch for opportunities beginning in February to be a part of the district’s Facilities 

Committee planning work sessions.  

We value your input and look forward to future collaboration. 

 

Barbara J. Warren,  

PBSD Superintendent  


